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News 

NEW VEHICLE FOR THE BEAT TEAM 

Market Bosworth & The Villages 
Newsletter 

Your Beat Team 

It’s been a wet and blustery month, but the sun is finally seeping through, so hopefully we can dust off the 
summer clothes and get some much needed BBQ weather. The beat team have had an eventful month and 
received - 373 calls, 58 of these being emergency calls. An array of incidents were reported, including – 17 
reports of Anti-Social Behaviour, 14 Burglaries both residential and business, 8 reports of theft from a motor 
vehicle 3 of these as a  result of the vehicle being left insecure and 2 of these being number plates stolen,  and 
79 incidents relating to our roads network. 

We were thrilled to welcome the newest 
member of our beat team this month. Our 
new Ford Ranger should be easily spotted 
whilst out on patrol, it comes complete with 
a subtle plug for you to follow our Facebook 
page. This vehicle will help us in reaching all 
parts of our community. If you see us out and 
about give us a wave. 

                                                            

Sgt James Cross  PC Phil Hale             PC Rob Cross                PCSO Allan Charles  

Contact us by calling: 101 or email: hinckleyandblaby.npa@leicestershire.pnn.police.uk 

  Follow us on Facebook: @MarketBosworthPolice 
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Neighbourhood Link – Have you signed up? 

We want to encourage as many people as possible to sign up to our community messaging system, 
Neighbourhood Link. You will receive regular emails keeping you up to date about local policing issues, 
good news stories, crime prevention advice, witness appeals and local events. 

It is very easy to do and free! Register at www.neighbourhoodlink.co.uk 

 
Community Consultation 
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News 

YOU SAID, WE DID: 

THORNTON - This month you have reported to us concerns of Anti-Social Behaviour at St Peters Drive 
in Thornton as a result we have been completing more regular patrols in the area, this has resulted in 
the recovery of a motor vehicle. This area will continue to be a focus of our patrols over the coming 
month. 

NEWBOLD VERDON - You reported concerns over Anti-Social Behaviour and misuse of drugs around 
the Pavilion in Newbold Verdon. We continue to monitor this situation, patrols have been increased 
and anyone found committing offences will be deal with robustly. The beat team will be in available 
at the park for the upcoming event on Saturday 6th July for you to provide any information or rise any 
further concern. 

RATBY - You reported issues with Lorry’s breaching the weight restrictions in Ratby, contact has been 
made and work is ongoing with the company concerned, offending drivers and being challenged 
accordingly. We are also working with the local council to resolve this issue. We will continue to patrol 
in this area and take action when offences are seen. 

MARKET BOSWORTH & TWYCROSS – You reported concerns over parked cars and queuing traffic 
near to the water-park and Zoo. We continue to monitor this situation, we work closely with both 
management teams, however acknowledge that on nice sunny days particularly at weekends this is 
still likely to be an issue. Please keep this in mind and plan your journeys accordingly. 

INPUT TO LOCAL YOUTH PROJECT 

PCSO Charles spent some time this month with the Queen Bee youth 
project giving an input about knife crime. The group had the chance to 
ask Allan lots of questions and even got a chance to have a look around 
his police car. Hopefully with all that interest we may have a few future 
cops in the making!! 
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Community Engagement 

GROBY CONCERNS 

Following a number of concerns raised in the Groby area and 
talks of Vigilante action, we visited Groby Fete to be available to 
the community to raise their concerns and answer any questions 
they have. The Fete was well attended and we had the 
opportunity to say hello to many of you and even had the chance 
to catch up with Edward Agar MP. The general opinion of 
everyone we spoke to was that they were pleased with the work 
that their local police do and that whilst they were aware of 
recent crime in the area they didn’t feel that this was a big issue. 
Sergeant Cross even managed to find someone bigger than him 
at the Fete, fortunately for us he was behaving. 

 

Advice 

DON’T GIVE THEM THE OPPORTUNITY 

We continue to have a number of reports of theft from unattended motor vehicles. The majority of 
these reports, relate to cars that were left unlocked. Recently PCSO Charles completed some patrols 
in Groby and out of the 35 car door he tried 5 were unlocked. Remember LOCK IT OR LOSE IT, it’s a 
simple message and can make the difference to whether you become a victim of crime. 

 

With the summer approaching and the promise of some hot weather we also want to take this 
opportunity to remind you to make sure you don’t leave your house windows open when you go out 
and to make sure you shut your downstairs windows at night. Again the open windows serve as a 
great opportunity for some of the more naughty members of our community to make some easy cash.  

Month in Photos 

                                      

          

D’Day with the President of USA, Scrap Metal Stop 
Checks, Pursuits, Trees, Collisions, Criminal Damage 
in Groby, Working with our colleagues in Fire and 
Rescue 


